
Wisconsin Honey Producers Association & La Crosse Area Beekeepers  

Annual Spring Beekeeping Meeting 

Dr. Deborah A. Delaney 
Associate Professor of Entomology 

Newark, DE 
Will speak on: 
 

Genetics of the honey bee population 

The sustainability of honey bees: an evolving             
beekeeping industry 

Overwintering  

Queen rearing and backyard beekeeping 

Honey bee nutrition 

Bees in trees 

Karin Jokela, Xerces Society 
 

Topics include: 
 

Bee habitat & developing bee-friendly landscapes 

Pollinators & government programs 

Insect decline & bee identification 

March 16, 2019  9 am-4 pm 
 Myrick Park, 2000 La Crosse St.,  La Crosse, WI 
  Cost: $25.00 Lunch Included 

Visit our Facebook page for more information: La Crosse Area Beekeepers  


